
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  NEWS 
 BULLETIN 

 RELEASE  DATE :  11
t h

 January 2024 

YES! ITS HAPPENING AGAIN – HOLIDAY BIBLE CLUB AT B.B. CHURCH  

 
In 2023 during the February half-term break BBC held a Holiday Bible Week which was 

very well received by the children and parents. Entitled “Epic Explorers” the youngsters 

were lead around a tropical island led by an enthusiastic team from the church 

fellowship.  The children are still talking about it 11 months on! 

Amazingly a year has flown by February is on the near horizon and we are off on 

another new, exciting adventure. Our experienced team of games organisers, musicians, 

craft leaders, sound technicians and helpers. Gospel themes will be intermixed with the 

activities.  

This year we are off on a “Deep Sea Divers” expedition to explore the wonders of the 

deep.  Who knows what we will discover as we navigate through coral reefs and 

underwater caves. We will certainly encounter some colourful sea creatures like turtles, 

manta rays, sharks and even an octopus or two. Maybe we will spot a sunken shipwreck 

or even a lost underwater city as we travel together.    

So come on shipmates and sub-mariners get these dates clearly written down in your 

ships log and make sure you don’t miss out!  The dates for this year are Monday the 12
th
 

to Friday the 16
th
 of February 2024 for children from reception year to year 4.  Snacks 

and refreshments will be provided and oxygen for the dive is free of charge! 

 


